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Amendments to the JSE Listings Requirements 

The JSE is proposing amendments to the JSE Listings Requirements (the “Requirements”) as part of 
its Annual Improvement Project.  

The Annual Improvement Project mainly aims to propose amendments to the Requirements, where 
the JSE has determined that (i) certain provisions in the Requirements require more clarity/context 
and/or (ii) there is ambiguity in the interpretation which needs to be remedied.  

The proposed amendments, through an Explanatory Memorandum and Amendment Schedule, are 
available on the JSE’s website www.jse.co.za (Route: Regulation - Issuer Regulation - Announcements 
regarding Listings Requirement – September 2021). 

The JSE invites comments on the proposed amendments to the Requirements by close of business, 
Friday, 15 October 2021, and comments can be sent directly to alwynf@jse.co.za. 
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